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Smith Holly

From: Sabolch Horvat <sabolch.horvat@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 1:54 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Public Comment Supporting Bill HB 2669

Dear Chair Helm and Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee, 

 

I am writing in support of bill HB 2669 for public comment. 

 

I support the right to know which substances have been emitted as part of business practices. 

I understand that the City of Eugene already has a similar implementation which has been successful. 

I understand that the bill allows cities or counties to decide whether or not to implement a reporting program. 

I understand that the implementation is based on a Polluter Pays model, and that there will be no cost to cities or 
counties. I also understand that the cost to business is minimal, but even if it was not minimal, my opinion is that this 
should be the cost of doing business rather than to externalize the costs on the surrounding community. 

 

Thank you, 

Sabolch Horvat 

4139 NE 62nd Ave 

Portland, OR 97218 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2017R1/Measures/Overview/HB2669 


